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To Chair Abney and the honorable Members of the House Finance Committee: 

This is a great bill. It tackles several difficult issues we are facing as a state and globally. 
Any reasonable efforts that can be taken to reduce deadly and destructive carbon 
emissions should be taken. This bill would facilitate those goals as well as save fuel and 
electric costs for taxpayers. This only makes sense. Please support this bill. 


